

City of Albuquerque

P.O. BOX 1293 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

October 29, 1993

Jake Bordenave
Bordenave Designs
Post Office Box 91194
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87199

RE: ENGINEER CERTIFICATION FOR CERTIFICATE OF OCCUPANCY RELEASE FOR ZANIOS FOODS (K10-D21A), ENGINEER'S CERTIFICATION DATED OCTOBER 25, 1993.

Dear Mr. Bordenave:

Based on the information provided on your referenced submittal received October 26, 1993, the plan is acceptable for Certification of Occupancy release.

This plan meets all the outstanding drainage commitments for this site and termination of the Drainage Agreement and Drainage Covenant may begin with City Legal.

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to contact me at 768-2650.

Cordially,

Gilbert Aldaz, P.E. & P.S. Civil Engineer/Hydrology

GA/d1/WPHYD/7401

xc: Henry A. Kelly, Attorney
Edward R. Pearson, City Attorney
Alan Martinez, Hydrology
File